
Calling all Bobcat Parents!!!! Help bake cakes for our Cake Walk. This is your chance to be creative…You can actually bake from scratch (or you can get one store bought)!! Bring your cakes, and be ready for some fun!!
When: Stone Oak Family Dinner Night
Tuesday, March 5th

$5.00 per Ticket
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Tickets will be sold at the Dinner!
Proceeds from the Cake Walk benefit Stone Oak Students!!
Cakes should be dropped off at school on the evening of March 4th or morning or March 5th in the front office.
Questions? jennyhawley@sbcglobal.net
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